PRA ADVISORY NO. 01-06-2021

WAIVER ON THE TRAVEL DFA ENTRY EXEMPTION DOCUMENT (EED)
TO:  All SRRV Holders/PRA members Entering the Philippines.

Pursuant to the IATF Resolution No. 119 Series of 2021 dated June 3, 2021 and
subject to IATF existing testing, quarantine protocols and guideline on the limited
number of arrivals allowed in the ports of entry, please be advised that effective
immediately SRRV holders are now allowed entry into the Philippines
without the need of an Entry Exemption Document (EED).

Upon arrival at any ports of entry in the Philippines, please present to the
Bureau of Immigration your valid SRRV I.D Card and the SRR Visa sticker
implemented on your passport and/or Bl Order.

For more updates on Inbound Travel Requirements, please be advised to visit the
Official Facebook page of the Bureau of Immigration regarding the Revised
Guidelines per IATF-MEID Resolution No. 119, series of 2021.

For further clarification on this Advisory please email reentryrequest@pra.gov.ph.
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